
Ref: CEPC/HQ/ED-Corres/2019-20 Date: 18-06-2019

All Members
Carpet Export Promotion Council

Dear Member,

It is come to our notice that some members are receiving summon notice
for enquiry under Foreign Exchange Management Act 1990 pertaining to the
export made by the company for active remittance is still pending.

We understand that many peoples have received this notice but they haven’t
informed council in this regard.

If this is the case, you are requested to inform us along with the meeting
notice so that council can take up this matter collectively to the senior
government officials of the concern department.

Your early response will be highly appreciated.

Thanking You

Sanjay Kumar
Executive Director


